Military Dependents and Families Education Support

April is the Month of the Military Child (MOMC) which celebrates and recognizes military-connected students.

This year, the Military Interstate Children’s Compact Commission (MIC3) has designated April 23, 2025, as
“‘Purple Up!” Day in recognition of military families and students. However, states and communities may select
their own date. On this day, participants wear purple as a sign of support for our military-connected families. Your
school entity may use this date or choose another to recognize our military families during the MOMC.

A Purple Up toolkit is available on the_Month of the Military Child - MIC3 webpage.

To learn more about the Military Interstate Children’s Compact Commission (MIC3), visit http://www.mic3.net/.

Resource Guide for Parents, School Officials and Public Administrators can be found on the Official MIC3 Guide
for Parents, School Officials and Public Administrators.

For additional information or questions, contact:

Barbara Clemmer
Compact Commissioner
RA-EDMILITARYFAMK12@pa.gov

OO0

Manage your preferences | Opt Out using TrueRemove™
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

607 South Drive | Harrisburg, PA 17120 US

This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emnmina

Subscribe to our email list.



https://mic3.net/motmc/
http://www.mic3.net/
https://indd.adobe.com/view/f41d20ad-3121-4c98-ab68-61c4b7daec69
mailto:RA-EDMILITARYFAMK12@pa.gov
https://www.facebook.com/PADepartmentofEducation/
https://twitter.com/padeptofed
https://instagram.com/padeptofed
https://www.linkedin.com/company/padeptofed/
https://www.youtube.com/@PADeptofEd
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1986722/1965088.466811936/
https://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1986722/1965088/?v=a

